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I would like to submit in support of the NARG suggested changes to variation 3. 
 
As part of the NARG Group I was frustrated by the lack of reliable data we were supplied with
when asked to make a recommendation to the Zone Committee regarding nitrogen allocation.  It
is vitally important that the numbers that farmers will be asked to farm within are realistic and
have the ability to evolve as the science which they are based on evolves.
 
The online submission form would not download hence the email.
 
If given the opportunity to submit I would like to talk in support of my submission.
 
Yours sincerely
John Gregan
027 616 3901
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